
Pensacola Children's Chorus 

Pensacola Children’s Chorus Unveils “Hauntcert: A 

Family-Friendly Halloween Concert” 

Tickets Are Now Available for PCC’s Newest Addition to Their 2023-2024 Mainstage 

Performance Series 

 

Pensacola, Fla. – September 2023 – Tickets are now available for Hauntcert: A Family-Friendly Halloween 

Concert, presented by the Pensacola Children’s Chorus (PCC). Reserve your tickets for PCC’s first concert of 

the season, scheduled to debut at the Saenger Theatre on Saturday, October 28.  

What: Hauntcert: A Family-Friendly Halloween Concert 

When: Saturday, October 28, 2023 

Where: Pensacola Saenger Theatre 

Times: 3:30 pm & 6:30 pm 

Tickets: $15 | $35 



Prepare to be spellbound as the exceptionally talented members of PCC’s advanced choirs stage an evening 

of Halloween-themed musical enchantment. Audience members will be familiar with many of the selected 

songs, including mash-ups of Disney villain themes and The Addams Family melodies. Other spine-tingling 

tunes include “This is Halloween,” “Monster Mash” and “Transylvania Mania.” 

“Hauntcert promises to be an evening of musical enchantment that captures the spirit of Halloween in an 

unforgettable way,” Alex Gartner, Artistic & Executive Director, said. “We wanted to provide the community 

with a fun, festive event with engaging activities that both young and old can enjoy.” 

Hauntcert has a run time of 35 minutes, and will feature additional activities specifically with families in mind. 

Between the 3:30 and 6:30 showings, kids are invited to go trick-or-treating throughout the Saenger Theatre. 

During the concert, children in the audience will have the opportunity to join the performance on-stage 

during the Costume Conga Line where they can show off their best costumed looks. 

Finally, all members of the audience are encouraged to dress up in a fun and family-friendly fashion. In 

accordance with Saenger policies, guests should refrain from using masks or prop weaponry. Patrons are 

encouraged to consult the Saenger admittance guidelines found at www.pensacolasaenger.com. 

Tickets are on sale beginning September 18 and can be purchased by visiting the Saenger Theatre box office 

or online at Ticketmaster.com. Pricing starts at $15.00, and streaming options are also available. For 

additional information, visit PensacolaSings.org. 

About Pensacola Children’s Chorus The Pensacola Children’s Chorus (PCC) is a non-profit, community-based arts education program which uses music 

and performance to inspire and nurture a new generation of young leaders. Serving 300 young musicians from over 60 schools ac ross Northwest Florida 

and Southwest Alabama, PCC uses music education to provide opportunities for personal growth, friendship, and community service. Formally 

established 1990 as a program of the Pensacola Symphony, the now-independent organization continues to pursue diversity of talent, repertoire, and 

performance to enhance and enliven the cultural fabric of our community. To fulfill its role as the preeminent regional youth  music education program, 

PCC presents a full season of outreach, educational programs, and performances each year for thousands of children, youth, and adults. 
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